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PROJECT ABSTRACT:  

This phase (2011) of the Prescott College Hubbell Farm Agroecology Research and Plan Implementation will focus primarily on the ecological and economic roles of Navajo-churro sheep.  Driven by market forces in recent decades, Navajo ranchers have shifted towards producing cattle over the more traditional sheep herds.  Consistent with its master plan, the Hubbell farm has acquired a small herd of Navajo-churro sheep to help preserve the rare heritage breed, to inspire and renew interest in this traditional agricultural economy, and to investigate new and innovative ways of producing livestock that are both economically and ecologically sustainable.  Currently the farm maintains approximately 10 acres of irrigated pasture, part of which is directly grazed by the sheep and the remainder cut for hay which is consumed by the sheep, goats, and horses during the winter. This project will seek to assess, improve and integrate the sheep component of the Hubbell Farm, which includes ecologically sustainable pasture management, animal husbandry, labor productivity, and development of alternative markets.
